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The Secretary of the Permanent Council of the Organization presents his compliments to the permanent representatives and is pleased to inform that the Chair has convened a regular meeting for Wednesday, November 16, 2005, at 2:30 p.m., in the Hall of the Americas, to consider the following topics
/:

1. Adoption of the minutes of the regular meeting of the Permanent Council held on July 22, 2004 (CP/ACTA 1433/04)
2. Strengthening relations and increasing cooperation between international institutions and the OAS

· Presentation by Reginaldo Braga Arcuri, Director of MERCOSUR
3. Report on the Sixth Meeting of Negotiations in the Quest for Points of Consensus (Antigua Guatemala, Guatemala, October 10-14, 2005) (GT/DADIN/doc.237/05 rev.1)
4. Referral of document to the Committee on Administrative and Budgetary Affairs:

· Quarterly Report on the Use of Funds Allocated under Resolution CP/RES. 831 (1342/02) between July 1 – September 30, 2005 – Inter-American Commission on Human Rights (CP/doc. 4067/05)

· Conferences and Meetings for the Year 2006 (CP/doc.4068/05)
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�.	At this meeting the Council will bid farewell to Ambassador Jorge Chen Charpentier, Permanent Representative of Mexico.
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